

COUNTY COUNCIL OF BALTIMORE COUNTY COURT HOUSE, TOWSON, MARYLAND 21204

DAVID MARKS
COUNCILMAN, FIFTH DISTRICT
COUNCILS@BALTIMORECOUNTYMD.GOV

COUNCIL OFFICE: 410-887-3384 FAX: 410-887-5791

September 8, 2020

Mr. Ervin McDaniel

BGE

110 West Fayette Street

Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Mr. McDayliel:

I would like to thank BGE, and you specifically, for your consultation with the community about the proposed expansion of your facility in Perry Hall. You have been a consummate professional and I appreciate your willingness to answer many questions about this plan.

Despite two years of discussions, it is apparent that any expansion will be unwelcome in the community. The project is simply too big and intrusive for this corner, where homeowners feel squeezed by numerous developments. None of these homeowners expected an expansion of the BGE facility when they purchased their properties.

Should BGE proceed with this proposal, I will introduce legislation to either modify or block the plan.

Thank you again for your work over the past two years.

Very Truly Yours:

David Marks

Baltimore County Councilman